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Brooks Field, located at the Warren Elementary School, is a hub for all kinds of activities and is
seeing a lot of use! The Mad River Valley Recreation District (MRVRD) and our volunteer sports
partner groups would like to remind everyone of the fundamental guidelines for using this great
resource:

- Tennis and pickleball courts are first-come-first-served. (Pickleball has an online sign-up sheet,
but that is only to let others know when they might find people to play against.) Courts can not
be reserved.
- Pickleball players should consolidate if tennis players arrive.
- If you have been playing tennis or pickleball for more than 1.5 hours and others arrive please
yield to the new arrivals, we all share these facilities.
- No skateboarding is allowed on the tennis/pickleball courts since it damages the surface.
- Skateboarders should yield to basketball players on the basketball court.
- No glass is allowed on the tennis/pickleball courts, skatepark or basketball court for safety
reasons.
- Dogs must be leashed and waste should be picked up and disposed of properly.
- The MRV Dog Park is now open, please enjoy this new asset (a safe place for people to
gather with their dogs off leash)!

With questions email laura@mrvrd.org. We are all guests at this property and should respect the
facilities and each other. Enjoy getting outside at Brooks Field and thanks for sharing the
facilities!


